June 12¢h, 1973

Honorable Ferbert J. Siains
Comnissioner

New York City Department of Public Works
Municipal Building

New York, N.Y.

e

Yesterday I spoke with Mrs.
Gruber of Castagna and Son, advisine of the
rization of paynent and contimuation
of the 'm?m contract.
infc

Dear sir,

F gy e

Contract.

incerely hope that your off-

toe w11 send che' necossary letter authorizing
ontinuation of the Contract

Stncerely,

John W. Rhoden



